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Annex Managers:
 
Since the rumors are already flying, I need to share what we know, the precautions we are
taking, and ongoing actions.
There is no reason to believe your folks are affected right now but please have them

self-monitor, get temperature tested at work and continue to answer the daily questions. 
To avoid any unnecessary panic please advise your folks if there are any issues, DPHSS or us
would already be reaching out to them, which they/we haven’t.
 
Monday evening, an employee in Bldg. 100 was tested positive for COVID-19 and is currently
in isolation.
We learned about it on Tuesday afternoon and began to take action.
Bldg. 100 was decontaminated last night.
For the time being we are concentrating on Bldg. 100 occupants while DPHSS conducts their
contact tracing protocol.
We will assist them as appropriate.
We have restricted our interactions with others and are not allowing visitors to Bldg. 100.
We are conducting orderly testing of all Bldg. 100 occupants.
Under this scenario, we are currently requiring “test-ees” to self-quarantine for 24-72 hours
until their test results come back (negative).
When they do, they may return to work with a copy of the test result documentation.
 
We will keep you informed as best we can with factual information that we may have, where
appropriate.
 
Thanks for all that you and your team do to take care of our customers and our workforce.
 
Let’s hope that our contamination cluster is limited to the one person and we can continue
mission responsibly.
 
Thank you and may God keep you safe, wayne

 
 
 
Wayne L. Cornell, MSCE, PE, FSAME
President and CEO
DZSP 21 LLC
Project Director, Navy BOSC, JRM
PO Box GH
Hagatna, GU 96932
(671) 339-3998
(671) 488-5837 [mobile]
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Think Safety Always
Stay informed; stay healthy; stay safe
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